

## Dear Rector Prof. Dr. Eng. Tadeusz Markowski,

I would like to express my gratitude for the Invitation to the 69th Inauguration Ceremony of the Academic Year 2019/2020 at Ignacy Łukasiewicz University of Technology on 11 October 2019!

It is with great pleasure that I offer my deepest congratulations and send my best wishes to all your colleagues, staff members and students on this significant event. Our academic community acknowledges the importance of our mutually beneficial cooperation in the field of Engineering and believe that our partnership will be cherished with years.

Please accept my apologies for having to miss the celebration, as I have had prior commitments on this particular day that I must keep to.

May this year bring you great academic and research achievements, good energy and health as well as personal happiness and success for the academic community of Ignacy Łukasiewicz University of Technology.

Best regards,

Alfonsas Daniūnas

Rector